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Although it is important to allow local government the leeway to provide tax incentives 

to businesses, it is important that it be a transparent process that includes other local 

communities that could be affected by these tax breaks, such as loss of revenue or 

their own business incentives.  The people of a region need to know the pros and 

cons of every proposal so that the residents of the community can have adequate 

knowledge and input into the proposal. 


